
NOTICE OF VACANCY BOARD OF DIRECTORS: The public is hereby notified that a position on the Board of 
Directors of the Ayden Housing Authority. Anyone interested in applying for this vacancy must apply by 
forwarding; application, resume and two-character references to nbrown@aydenhousing.org. All 
applications will be reviewed for the best fit based on the needs and fit of the authority.   Application 
does not secure appointment. 


